
 "2014 RESEARCH AWARDS" 

The Central Bank of the Republic of Turkey announces a call for the "2014 Research Awards
for 2014" grant submissions. With the 2014 Research Awards, the Bank intends to support
academic studies in the field of the Turkish economy, developing economies, and, central bank
systems. 
The deadline for applications is 12 May 2014, close of business. 

  

Detailed information on the procedure is available at the web page www.tcmb.gov.tr

  

 

  

Letter from Turkish Embassy finde here
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